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September 9, 2021 

 

Jonathan Pfingsten, Health Physicist  

Commercial, Industrial, R&D and Academic Branch  

Division of Radiological Safety and Security  

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1 

2100 Renaissance Blvd.  

King Of Prussia, PA  19406-2713 

 

Subject: Additional Application Information - MEAD AND HUNT, INC., REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL 

INFORMATION, MAIL CONTROL NO. 627166 

 

Dear Mr. Pfingsten: 

 

This in reference to your letter dated August 31, 2021, requesting additional application information.  

1. Regarding Item 10.6, Operating, Emergency, and Security Procedures, we would like to revise 

our commitment to implement the model procedures provided by the NRC in the NUREG 

guidance document. 

 

We will implement and maintain the operating, emergency, and security procedures in Appendix 

G to NUREG–1556, Vol. 1, Rev. 2,” Consolidated Guidance About Materials Licenses: Program- 

Specific Guidance About Portable Gauge Licenses.” Copies of these procedures will be provided 

to all gauge users and will be available at each jobsite.”  commitment to implement the model 

procedures provided by the NRC in the NUREG guidance document. 

 

2. Regarding Item 10.8, Maintenance, we would like to request to broaden the potential options for 

servicing and repairs to include other entities authorized to perform such work 

 

The gauge manufacturer or other person licensed by the NRC or an Agreement State will perform 

nonroutine maintenance or repair operations that require detaching the source or source rod from 

the gauge. 

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

MEAD & HUNT, Inc.  

 

James A. Bumgarner, Jr. 

Vice President 


